
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Letter of Comment - Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 11:54:28 AM

 

From: Will  
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 2:49 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org
Subject: Comments on Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159
 
To whom it may concern,

I wish to register my grave concerns regarding the Dawn-Parkway System Expansion. There
are terrible risks and costs associated with more greenhouse gas pollution, and the
development and operation of such industries. We should not allow the fossil fuel industry
to keep pretending as though the public are not aware of this. I implore you to hold a public
meeting, at which the full scale of the opposition to this project can be made clear.

Thank you,
Will Rushworth
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